
M E M O R A N D U M
January 31, 1990

TO: John E. Latz

FROM: Prasad K. Nair

SUBJECT: Consultant Service Contract for Dr. John Weeks

The following information is submitted in connection with this request for

subject consultant.

RATIONALE FOR CONTRACT:

As part of the "Substantially Complete Containment" (SCC) feasibility study
for rulemaking, Dr. Weeks has been selected to participate in a peer review

capacity for a technical considerations for SCC report. Dr. Weeks has
outstanding credentials as a materials scientist. He is by his publications
and by his acknowledged expertise, an ideal candidate to provide the high
quality of peer review required by the Center. His background information

including C.O.I. documentation is attached.

PROJECT NUMBER(S):

20-3702-012

DAYS/HOURS REQUIRED:

Approximately 100 hours of the consultant's time will be required between now

and April 1990. He will be required to make a trip each to San Antonio in
early April 1990 to participate in the "Substantially Complete Containment"
seminar/workshop. A Form E-ll is attached for your signature and conveyance,
along with this memorandum, to the Personnel Department.

Enclosures


